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FORTY FORT, PA 
 

December 21, 2009 
 

Work Session 
 
 Forty Fort Borough Council held a work session on Monday, December 21, 2009 at 
the Forty Fort Borough Building, 1271 Wyoming Avenue, Forty Fort, with President 
Joseph Chacke presiding.   
  

Council Members present were as follows:  Robert Craig, Charles Kamus, Betty 
Mascelli, Frank Michaels, Dave Williams and President Joseph Chacke.  Deanna Brown, 
James McCabe and Richard Yingst were absent. 
  

Also present were Mayor Boyd Hoats Jr., Junior Councilperson Ted Ritsick, 
Borton-Lawson Engineering Representative Dave Yefko, and Borough 
Secretary/Coordinator Denise Syms.  There were four (4) visitors present. 
 

President Chacke called the work session to order at 8:02 p.m. 
  

No Formal action by Council was taken. 
 

The work session concluded at 8:28 p.m. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
  
       Denise Syms 
       Borough Secretary/Coordinator 


